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Comments: I do not support the development of the west rim for exploratory drilling

 I regularly hike the canyon, especially the Big Hill areas and their respective vicinity. The canyon and other

outdoor recreation sites are already crowded from human recreational use. I do not want to see anymore

development that is going to make air and water quality worse for the area. I do not want to see Spearfish have

similar pollution issues that have occurred in Rapid City or Lead-Deawood.


